
 
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

106 Hancock Road 

Peterborough, New Hampshire 

 

CONTOOCOOK VALLEY SCHOOL BOARD 

 

 

Strategic Plan Committee 

 

Thursday, December 17, 2020 

6:00 p.m. 

 

Physical Location: None 

 

Virtual Location: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84158728556?pwd=Ym1MaE1zYm96V3dGbEZITTJkUGF5Zz09 

 

Meeting ID: 841 5872 8556 

Passcode: SHp8pm 

Telephone:     1 646 558 8656   

Webinar ID: 841 5872 8556 

Passcode: 409617 

 

Minutes 

 

School Board Committee Members: 

Tim Theberge – Chairperson 

Alan Edelkind 

Katherine Heck 

Niki McGettigan 

Kevin Pobst 

Robert Short, Jr. 

 

Present:  Tim Theberge, Alan Edelkind, Katherine Heck, Robert Short, Jr., Dr. Kimberly  

                Saunders  

 

1. Call to Order 

Tim Theberge called the meeting to order at 6:07 p.m. 

 

2. Approval of Minutes – December 2, 2020 

Katherine Heck moved to approve the minutes of December 2, 2020.  Robert Short, Jr. second.  

Unanimous.   

 

3. Subcommittee Report Format 

The edited version was where the committee landed.  

 

4. Community Invite 

Tim Theberge reported having received feedback and making changes as a result.   

 

5. Proposed Board Member Assignments 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84158728556?pwd=Ym1MaE1zYm96V3dGbEZITTJkUGF5Zz09


 
Robert Short, Jr. will serve on the Wellness group.  Kevin Pobst will serve on Personnel.   Jerry 

Wilson will serve on Curriculum.  Katherine Heck will serve on Athletics/Co-Curricular.  Tim Theberge 

will serve on Technology while Alan will serve on Facilities.  Jim Fredrickson will serve on 

Finance/Capital. 

Community Members – a list of suggestions for community invites to committees was shared.   

Kimberly Saunders suggested consideration of Ed Walker and other similar people.  She 

recommended a hospital staff, Rich Scheinblum or Dr. Schoel was suggested.  Scott Lester and Karen 

Hatchers were also suggested as possibilities.     

Katherine Heck noted a heavy Peterborough contention; she suggested people from other towns to 

give a greater perspective.  A realtor was suggested; Rob Short, Jr. is a realtor.  Hunter Burgess was 

suggested.  Kim Proctor from Happy Valley School was also suggested. 

6. Review of Current Draft 

The most current version reflects changes in font and color.  Spending time on guiding beliefs was 

seen as important.  

 

7. Other 

Katherine Heck asked Tim Theberge to send an email outlining the homework for this committee.  

Tim Theberge confirmed.   

 

8. Non-Public, if needed. 

None.  

 

Katherine Heck motioned to adjourn at 6:33 p.m.  Robert Short, Jr. second.  Unanimous.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Brenda Marschok 

 


